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CURRENCY IN THE CHANNEL ISLANDS.

At a meeting of the Jersey Chamber of Commerce last week the following resolutions were 
carried; "That it would not be advantageous to make any alteration in the present state of the 
copper currency. (It had been moved that the copper currency of Jersey should be 
assimilated to the British, the shilling to be divided into 12 pennies instead of 13 as at 
present.) That the chamber do recommended the states to order a further issue copper 
money to the  extent of £3,000."
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